Public Health and Other Legislation (Extension of Expiring Provisions) Amendment Bill 2022 Submission No. 528

From: -

To: Community Support and Services Committee
Subject: Consideration of Extension to Emergency Bill.
Date: Thursday, 3 March 2022 8:56:51 PM

To whom it may concern, I write to indicate that I want this committee to decline any Extension to the
Emergency Bill that is proposed for consideration.

The passage of time has provided data notably from the Australian Bureau of Statistics that indicates that the
death rate predicted from the modelling used to implement the initial Emergency Bill was overinflated and
thankfully far fewer lives have been lost. Therefore, an extension is not warranted and must not be granted.
The Emergency powers resulting from this initial Emergency Bill have caused discrimination, unnecessary
anxiety and loss of income within the community and that is unacceptable in a democratic society.

The Government’s own modelling suggests that Covid 19 has peaked as it has spread widely throughout the
state inducing natural immunity, and in combination with the high vaccination rate would make any extension
of the emergency powers blatantly unnecessary.

I await a reply regarding the outcome of the committees consideration

Thank you

Regards

Sue Daniell

Sent from my iPhone
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